[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Families,
Due to inclement weather, we are sending home “virtual packets” that have been prepared by your child’s teacher.  
In the event of inclement weather, please have your child complete only the packet for that particular snow day and turn it/them in on the day we return to school.  If completed activities and signature are not returned, your child will have an unexcused absence.  
Please keep these packets in a safe place at home.  Packets should be returned to teacher when the threat of inclement weather has subsided.  
Thank you for your support in this activity.
Pre-Kindergarten Teachers
